
Message 

From: Chris Hall [chris.hall@cabinetoffice.gov.uk] 
on behalf of Chris Hall <chris.hall@cabinetoffice.gov.uk> [chris.hall@cabinetoffice.gov.uk] 
Sent: 26/04/2020 20:38:30 
To: Nixon, Allan [Allan.Nixon@dhsc.gov.uk] 
Subject: Re: PPE supplier 

All good and we really appreciate the support we are getting from Matt and the political team 

We are definitely turning the corner and this situation can only get better 

Have a good evening 

Regards 

Chris 

On Sun, 26 Apr 2020 at 14:10, Nixon, Allan <Allan.NixonAdhsc.gov.uk> wrote: 

Thanks Chris. Mammoth effort from you and your newly established team, and really appreciate the note 
setting this out. 

Will keep trying to insulate you and your team from things like this unless absolutely necessary (problem was 
this one came direct from Matt and he'd asked for an answer on it!). I've spoken to him and hes happy — as is 
the MP! 

Thanks again for all your doing. 

Best, 

Allan 

From: Chris Hall <chris.hallA.cabinctofficc. go v.uk> 
Sent: 25 April 2020 15:52 
To: Nixon, Allan <Allan.Nixon(2 dhsc. go v.uk> 
Subject: Re: PPE supplier 
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